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June 2017 was a busy month. We had lots of visitors, including church 
groups from Houston, Texas and St. Louis, Mo. Having these guests was a 
real blessing. They were so encouraging and supportive. Thanks, friends, 

for your dedication to this ministry and love for the Micah family! We 
appreciate your support and friendship so much. 



Visitors from Houston

Our team from Houston included lots 
of long-time Micah friends as well as 
a few new faces. It was so wonderful 

having friends visit and encourage the 
Micah guys as well as kids who are still 

connected to life on the streets. We’re so 
thankful for the friendship God has given 

us through these supporters.



Visitors from Houston
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Visitors from STL

Our team from St. Louis included 
lots of new friends, and they were 
such a blessing! This team worked 
hard to demonstrate God’s love 
in everything they did, and their 
positivity brought us lots of joy.



Life at Micah
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Micah Smiles


